
-----Original Message----- 
From: Katopis, Chris J. [mailto:Chris.Katopis@dbr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 2:50 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Cc: Bahr, Robert 
Subject: BSA Comments on Proposed Rules: "Changes to Practice for Continuing Applications . . 
." 

Enclosed for submission are the Business Software Alliance's comments on the 
Proposed Rules  "Changes to Practice for Continuing Applications . . ." 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if you require 
this document in another format.  Thank you. 
  
~hope all is well 
 










